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Mark Manley

From: Dan Rakes
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 4:25 PM
To: Donald A. Walcott
Subject: AAFPO Response 
Attachments: AAFPO Walcott Letter Response 09162020-clean.pdf

Don, 
 
As we discuss, please see attached letter regarding the Resort’s position on the quorum issue. 
 
On another matter, Mark Manley has requested a copy of the recording for the September 10, 2020 
board of director’s meeting.  He was denied access to the recording.  I’m requesting that the 
recording be preserved.    
 
Please review and call me to discuss anytime.   
 
Best Regards,  
 
Dan Rakes 
General Counsel 


